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Whistle Cessation South of Stonebridge Neighbourhood 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration partner with the Rural Municipality of Corman Park to complete 
an at-grade crossing safety assessment at the Range Road 3051 rail crossing. 

 
History 
At the January 7, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report 
of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Construction dated January 7, 2019 was 
considered. 
 
Your Committee also received letters dated December 11, 2018 and January 4, 2019 
from Mr. Ted Hansen with regard to the matter. 
 
Attachment 
1. January 7, 2019 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Construction  
2. December 11, 2018 letter from Ted Hansen 
3. January 4, 2019 letter from Ted Hansen 


